We received notice of funding for the Permian Tennis Courts Resurfacing Project during spring break. Below are details. The Booster Club will be providing 50% of the funds and USTA will be providing the other half. Please let Coach Sanchez know about the account set up process, so they can prepare to schedule the work.

Thanks,

Susan Martin Lara, Ed.D.
Grant Writer
Ector County Independent School District
802 N. Sam Houston
Odessa, TX 79761

Office Phone: (432)456-0074 Cell Phone: (432)664-4059

E-Mail: susan.lara@ectorcountyisd.org

Website for ECISD Grant Writing: Grant Writing Website

From: US Tennis Association - Facilities < facilities@usta.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 2:51 PM

To: |arry.sanchez@ecisd.school | <a href="mailto:larry.sanchez@ecisd.school">larry.sanchez@ecisd.school</a>

Cc: Fred Viancos < viancos@texas.usta.com >; Katy Rogers < krogers@texas.usta.com >; Lynne Schachte

<lynne.schachte@contractor.usta.com>

Subject: [External] USTA Tennis Venue Services Grant: 24TX31648 Ector County ISD (Odessa, TX)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

## Dear Larry,

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that the Ector County Independent School District has been selected to receive \$33,350 in USTA Tennis Venue Services grant funds. These funds will be available for 12 months from the date of this letter. After this time, your grant funds will be forfeited. Please refer to the attached award letter in order to view the specific stipulations of your award.

A goal of the grant is to provide communities access to appealing and functional tennis environments and we are happy to partner with you to help achieve this goal in Odessa. The essence of this initiative is to assist communities, leveraging their tennis facilities to promote lifelong healthy activity, and improve their programming by advancing the latest tennis innovations for all program types.

In order to receive your funds, please complete the accountability form attached and email the completed document along with the supporting information requested to your project consultant.

We look forward to seeing the completed project.

Best,